
Public Notice 

The Town of Morgan City, Mississippi will hold a meeting on behalf of homeowners concerning 
the rehabilitation/reconstruction of homeowner housing units located in the corporate limits of 
the Town. Attendance at the meeting is mandatory if contractors desire to bid on the construction 
work required under HOME project no. 1230-M18-SG-280-265, funded by the Mississippi 
Home Corporation.  Bid information packages will be made available to qualified, licensed and 
registered contractors at the meeting to be held on Wednesday, December 16, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. 
at the Morgan City Town Hall, located at 105 3rd. Avenue, Morgan City, MS 38946.  Only 
qualified contractors attending the meeting will be provided a bid package for bids due on 
Monday, January 4, 2021, no later than 2:00 P.M. Detailed information on the HOME program, 
the bid date, time and submittal information, etc. will be included in the bid packet. Inquiries on 
the Morgan City HOME program may be made to the HOME project administrator, Tommy 
Gregory, Gregory and Associates, Inc. at 662/453-7678. 

 

 


